
Notices: 8 May 2022 

 

Sunday May 8th: Fourth Sunday after Easter 
Sanctified - A celebration of gospel blues tonight at 6pm in church. Paul 

Morris and the team are back with a new service this time celebrating gospel 
blues." Come and join us for an uplifting hour of live music, featuring worship 

songs from some of the pioneers of gospel blues!" 
 

Midweek Services 
Tots Service: Tuesdays at 10am 

Eucharist Service: Wednesdays at 10am 
Sunday May 15th: Fifth Sunday after Easter 

8am Holy Communion 
10am Parish Eucharist and Forest Sunday School. 

 

Forthcoming Special Services 
Ascension Day Eucharist: Thursday 26th May, 7.30pm.  

 
APCM: May 25th Please save the date for our annual church meeting, on 

Wednesday May 25th 2021, at 7.30pm in Church. This is a chance to reflect on 
all we experienced and learned during 2021, to give thanks for God’s continued 

care of our church community, and to pray for the future. 
 

800th anniversary of the 1222 Synod of Oxford. Today - Sunday 8 May, 
2pm, Christ Church Cathedral, Oxford The service recalls the 800th anniversary 

of the 1222 Synod of Oxford. This anniversary, arranged in association with the 
Oxford Jewish Congregation, offers a symbolic opportunity for repentance and 

for a positive reframing of Jewish-Christian relations. You can register to attend 
here: oxford.anglican.org/1222-Synod. Following the Cathedral service there will 

be a prayer meeting hosted by the Oxford Churches from 3.30pm to 4.30pm at 

Blue Boar House (doors open from 3pm) at 5 Blue Boar Street, OX1 4EE. 
 

Fundraising Auction. To be held on Saturday June 18th, in the Vicarage 
Garden and the Coach House, at 7.30pm. Can you help us with offers of 

items/events/actions for our auction in aid of the building development? Choose 
from the list of suggestions on the flyer at the back of the church, or feel free to 

come up with your own ideas! More details can be found on the flyer, or contact 
a member of the fundraising events team: Diana Clews 

(dianaclews@hotmail.com), Anne Tarassenko (annetarassenko@hotmail.com, tel. 
07443 652082) or Mike Wooldridge (mjcwooldridge@gmail.com). 

Christian Aid Week 15th - 21st May: 
Sunday 15th May: Christian Aid themed Eucharist at 10am. Envelopes for 

donations will be available or you can give via the special JustGiving page on the 
HTHQ website. 

Thursday 19th May: Hunger Lunch from 12 till 2pm at Sheila Allcock's, 3 

Barton Road. (Bread & cheese, with coeliac and vegan alternatives.) 
Saturday 21st May: Spring Tea at the Coach House from 3-5pm. Tea, coffee 

and cakes, a toy stall, a plant stall, a book stall and face painting. Please 
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bring toys in good condition, books and plants to the Jackson Room on Friday 
20th between 6.30 and 8.30pm and bring cakes on the day to the Coach House 

from 2.30, or earlier to Elizabeth Knight, 12 Bankside, OX3 8LT. This is our main 
outreach event to the community so do encourage your friends and neighbours 

to come along. 
 

Monday Philosophy Club The Monday Philosophy Club meets fortnightly on 
Monday evenings at 7pm, via Zoom. Do contact Richard Churchill (via the parish 

office) if you would like to join or find out more about the discussions.  
 

Eco Resources and Tips Eco Tip of the Week: With Easter here, and Spring 
hopefully not far away, why not increase the walking and cycling?  Good for the 

environment, your health and your pocket! The latest selection of Eco Resources 
is now available, with links to webinars, suggested articles and books. Go to: 

https://www.hthq.uk/eco-church-resources  If you prefer to  browse the whole 

list of eco ideas generated in Climate Conversations and select your own tips 
from the list, go to https://www.hthq.uk/climate-conversations/ Hilary Rollin and Jan 

McLeod 
 

There will be a Mothers' Union Bible Study on Tuesday 31st May at 

10.30am at St Andrew's, Old Headington. Everyone is very welcome. 
 

Pastoral care team. Are you in need of support or would you like to talk to 
someone? We rely on you to let us know of anyone who is ill, or in hospital or 

who might welcome a visit. Please contact any of the clergy (numbers below) or 

Helen Day (308088), Janet Masters (765824), Nell Slocock (762291) or Anne 
Tarassenko (351739). 

 
Holy Trinity Headington Quarry  

An open door between heaven and earth,  
showing God’s love to all. 

Contact us 
Vicar: Revd Dr Laura Biron-Scott 

vicar@hthq.uk   01865 762835 
Associate Priest: Revd Prof Rob Gilbert 

associatepriest@hthq.uk 
Parish Office: office@hthq.uk  01865 762931 

Churchwardens: wardens@hthq.uk  
Website:   www.hthq.org.uk 

Church Post Code for Emergencies: OX3 8LQ 
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